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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The Mar Vista Community Council Board of Directors, at its regular 

September meeting, approved the following motion: 

 

The Mar Vista Community Council supports the elimination of 

the MTA design option that includes the parking lot at the 

proposed Westwood Station for the METRO Exposition Light 

Rail line. It further moves that MTA provide lush landscaping and 

a ten foot tall sound/visual wall between the residents’ property 

and the land to the train and green space securing the privacy of 

adjacent homes north and south. It further moves that MTA work 

with Westwood Gardens Civic Association and ROW residents to 

mitigate the impact that station and land use will have on adjacent 

homes. The MVCC support of this motion shall not be construed 

in any way as support of the At-Grade Crossing along the Expo 

Line. 

 

Thank You, 

 
Albert Olson 

Chair 

Mar Vista Community Council 

Board of Directors 
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